
PARKE COUNTY REMC 
TEMPORARY DISCONNECT PROCEDURES 

 
 
 
Parke County REMC does not allow anyone except for a qualified employee of 
Parke County REMC to disconnect a meter from a meter base. 
 
If a need arises for the meter to be shut off to do repairs, or to install a generator, 
etc., either the REMC member or the electrician making repairs is required to call 
into Parke County REMC and request to schedule a temporary disconnect. There is 
no charge for this service. However, it is only available during regular business 
hours, Monday through Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., and cannot be scheduled 
for same day service, it must be scheduled at least three days in advance. * 
 
Also, the electrician is responsible for scheduling an inspection with the county 
inspector in which the work is being performed. Parke County REMC will not 
reconnect a service until an inspection is completed.  
 
After all repairs, installations, inspections, etc., have been completed, it is the 
responsibility of the electrician or homeowner to contact Parke County REMC to 
have the service reconnected. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call 765-569-3133.  
 
 

*Exception to business hours: In the case of an emergency, as in a fire or outage that 
occurs after hours. 

 

If a meter is pulled by anyone other than Parke County REMC, there will be a 
tampering fee of $200 charged. 


